
Item 
Number Picture Description(camera) Description（logger） (US$)

Driving 
recorder-

01

Product size: 12 inches, 
dual lens, resolution: 

1080p Appearance size: 
35.5 cm * 13.5 cm * 7.0 
(cm) Power supply: 12V 
Data storage capacity: 

8G-128G

Main lens aperture
F2.0, shooting angle: 

170°
62

Driving 
recorder-

02

Product size: 2.4 inches; 
single lens, resolution 
640*480, appearance 
size: 87*49*15 (mm)
Power supply: 12v

Data storage capacity: 
32G

Main lens aperture
F2.0, shooting angle: 

140°
6.5

Driving 
recorder-

03

Product size: 2.8 inches; 
high list lens, 1080p 
Appearance size: 
87*49*15 (mm)

Power supply: 12v
Data storage capacity: 

32G

Main lens aperture
F2.0, shooting angle: 

140°
15

Driving 
recorder-

04

Product size: 2.7 inches; 
HD dual lens, 1080P 

Appearance size: 
130*55*45 (mm)

Power supply: 12v
Data storage capacity: 

32G

Main lens aperture
F2.0, shooting angle: 

150°
35

Driving 
recorder-

05

Hidden driving recorder 
single channel 1440p wifi 

version
38.00 

Driving 
recorder-

06

Driving recorder before 
driving 1140p+after 
1080p wifi version

49.90 



Driving 
recorder-

07

Shield 2.4 inch driving 
recorder blue high list 

record hidden recorder 
usb-blue

13.63 

Driving 
recorder-

08

Shield 2.4 inch driving 
recorder balck high list 
record hidden recorder 

usb-blue

13.63 

Driving 
recorder-

09

usb driving recorder HD 
night vision Android big 

screen navigation 
dedicated recorder 

camera ADAS

11.53 

Driving 
recorder-

10

Dual-lens dvr car USB 
surveillance HD reversing 

image hidden video 
recorder

30.40 

Driving 
recorder-

11

Inside and outside rear 
three recording three-lens 

4 inch high-definition 
night vision driving 
recorder 1080P car 
instrument reversing 

image

20.34 

Driving 
recorder-

12

Single lens WIFI hidden 
driving recorder 34.81 



Driving 
recorder-

13

Hidden wifi driving 
recorder 23.06 

Driving 
recorder-

14

Dual-lens dvr 3.0 inch car 
USB monitoring HD 

reversing image hidden 
recorder

33.55 

Driving 
recorder-

15

Hidden driving recorder 
3.0 inch  HD 1080p 35.65 

Driving 
recorder-

16

Car rearview mirror 
driving recorder 5.0 inch 

HD (dual recording)
17.82 

Driving 
recorder-

17

Car mounted black box 
3.6-inch recorder dual 

recording HD 1080 night 
vision reversing image 

hidden surveillance dvr)

17.82 

Driving 
recorder-

18

driving recorder 2.7-inch 
screen HD front and rear 
dual recording with GPS 

module

34.60 



Driving 
recorder-

19

Car recorder HD 106WIFI 
hidden no screen wide 
angle 360 rotating usb 

monitoring

23.06 

Driving 
recorder-

20

WiFi driving recorder is  
3.0-inch 1080P+WIFI 

single recording
36.00 

Driving 
recorder-

21

Hidden WIFI driving 3.0-
inch  recorder 4K HD dual 

record before mobile 
phone interconnection 

1080P

65.00 

Driving 
recorder-

22

High-definition night 
vision   2.0-inch   360-

degree panoramic dual-
lens 24-hour parking 
monitoring with wifi

79.68 

Driving 
recorder-

23

Full screen touch front 
and rear dual recording 
rearview mirror 10- inch 

HD night vision car 
recorder

Touch screen, front 
and rear dual 

recording, gravity 
sensor, 170° wide 

angle, parking 
monitoring, loop 

recording

53.65 

Driving 
recorder-

24

Rearview mirror 4.3-inch 
HD driving recorder dual 

lens
21.60 


